
September 26, 1947 

Norman L. Maguire, 
185 Williams Street, 
Glastonbury, Conn. 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Thank you for your report on WAND reception. 
The report was correct. 

Beet wishes and good luck in DXing . 

Sincerely, 

MAGIC WAND BROADCASTING CO. 

hay aYlace 

"EVERY DAY IS WAND'S DAY" 
COPYRIGHT 1947 


